
Dear members of the Oregon legislature, 
 
Please decide to stand up on the side of law and order and fight for our constitutional rights.  
It seems that every single session we are faced with the same animosity towards our basic rights as law 
abiding Oregonians and as American citizens. 
We the common person, do not want to see any more of these bills which target the everyday honest 
law abiding Oregon citizen as they live a normal safe life. Please instead focus your efforts on punishing 
evil doers and safeguarding people from please instead focus your efforts on punishing evil doers and 
safeguarding people from known criminals. 
 
Sincerely, 
Daniel 
 


